
N O T I C E 
 
 
Form M-2 is no longer required by DPSST because 
statutory authority was adopted to provide for 
standard designation of beneficiaries. 
 
House Bill 2238 became effective January 1, 2004. 
The bill provides, in part, the following designations 
for benefits to the survivor of a public safety officer 
who suffered a qualifying death:  
 

“(a)  100 percent to the surviving spouse. 
(b) If there is no surviving spouse, 100 percent 

to the surviving child. 
(c) If there is no surviving spouse or child, 100 

percent to a person who qualifies as a 
dependent of the public safety officer for 
state income tax purposes. 

(d) If there is no surviving spouse or child or 
dependent, 100 percent to the parent of the 
public safety officer.” 

 
If you need additional information, or would like a 
copy of HB 2238, please contact Bonnie Sallé at 
(503) 378-2431, or by e-mail at Bonnie.Salle@state.or.us. 
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